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UPDATE ON FATHER DICK: 
Father was well enough to be

released from the hospital on

Thursday and return to the rectory.

He will be taking on a light

schedule at least temporarily as

his health allows. Please continue

to keep him in your prayers. 

 

Our membership drive last

weekend was a moderate success.

We handed out four prospect

cards, ten pamphlets, and had one

transfer. Please continue to invite

men of the parish to join. If they

express interest, get a name and

phone number. 

 

March for Life will receive another

$100 donation from the council to

support their yearly bus to

Olympia. Any brothers interested

in taking the trip, call Rose Rangel

at (206) 475-9333 to schedule. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

October 20 -

Bowling Night, 7-

9pm, Hi-Line

Lanes 

 

November 3 - Ice

Cream Social &

Movie Night, 6pm 

 

November 15 -

Council Meeting 

 

Now is the time to

begin asking local

businesses for

their donations to

our big spaghetti

dinner and raffle.

See the website

for the form and

details. 

Happy Halloween 



The breakfast that took place on September 23 grossed $750,

with $117 going to Culture of Life. This was the 43rd year we

have supported Pregnancy Aid South King County. The

council donated another check for $1,000 this year as well as

boxes of clothes and baby items. This keeps their office open

for months and our help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Twilight Bowling II at Hi-Line Lanes is scheduled for Oct. 20, 7-

9pm. The cost is $15 for two games. Feel free to bring along

any adult guests. 

 

The Ice Cream Social & Movie Night is on Saturday, November

3rd at 6pm in Unity Place. 

 

Note that because our schedule conflicts with a holy day of

obligation next month, All Saints Day, there will be no meeting

on Thursday, November 1. The night of the 15th will take on the

role of a business meeting instead. There will only be the one

meeting in November.

This month we mourn the passing of long time
council member Bob Grohman. His funeral will

be in the church on October 25, 11am-1pm.


